
Welcome to the Society of Pediatric Nurses’ new Learning Center! We are so excited to be able to share 

this new system with you and hope it will be a smooth transition for everyone.  

You can access the new Learning Center on the SPN website by going to the Events & Education tab and 

selecting ‘Learning Center’.  

 

From there, you will be able to sign in with your typical SPN login. 

 

We have divided our main navigation into 4 selections: Online Courses, Recordings, Upcoming Webinars, 

and Certification Resources. These are our main ‘buckets’ of content, however you can also find all of our 

educational offerings in the Catalog along the right-hand side.  



 

Within the catalog, you can search for products by keywords or filter by category, format and type.  

 



Once you have found the product you were looking for, you can click into it to get further information or 

select the ‘Register’ button to purchase your course. Please note that you will need to be logged into 

your SPN account in order to make any purchases in the Learning Center. 

After you have completed your purchase, you can find your course in the ‘Dashboard’ on the right-hand 

side; any previously completed or in progress programs will also be located in the Dashboard. Like the 

Catalog, you are able to filter your products in the Dashboard; you can filter your products here by 

format, status, certificate, and type. 

 

All certificates from your completed programs can be found by clicking on the program in question and 

launching the certificate module. From there, you can view and print your certificate. 

 



 

We hope you enjoy the new Learning Center! If you have any questions or issues, please reach out to 

info@pedsnurses.org.  
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